
 
          
  
October 7, 2020 
 
 
Re:  A provincial election has been called 
 
Hello, 
 
The B.C. provincial election is on Saturday, October 24, 2020 and Elections BC wants to ensure 
that all eligible voters in British Columbia have the information they need to vote.  
 
Voting in this election will be different because of the COVID-19 pandemic. Elections BC has 
been working with the Office of the Provincial Health Officer to ensure the voting process is 
safe and accessible.  
 
Please help us share information about voting safely with your network. We encourage you to 
share: 

 the voter’s guide - available at elections.bc.ca/votersguide, 

 the Where to Vote application to find voting places and the dates they are open - 
available at wheretovote.elections.bc.ca, 

 Elections BC’s website at elections.bc.ca, and  

 Elections BC’s social media posts. 
 

All voters have the option of voting by mail this election, but to do so they need to request a 
vote-by-mail package as soon as possible. They can request a package until October 17: 

 Online at votebymail.elections.bc.ca 

 By calling 1-800-661-8683 

If you have any questions about local voting opportunities, you can contact your District 
Electoral Officer (elections.bc.ca/deo) or follow-up with Voter Services at 
voterservices@elections.bc.ca or 1-800-661-8683. Thank you for helping provide British 
Columbians with the information they need to vote safely in this election.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Anton Boegman 
Chief Electoral Officer 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9275 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC  V8W 9J6 

 
Location: 
Suite 100 – 1112 Fort Street, Victoria  BC 

Phone:  250-387-5305 
Toll-free:  1-800-661-8683/ TTY 1-888-456-5448 
Fax:  250-387-3578 
Toll-free Fax: 1-866-466-0665 

Email:  electionsbc@elections.bc.ca 
Website:  elections.bc.ca 
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